

## **ENGLISH SHORT MAT BOWLING ASSOCIATION**

## Sunday 29th November 2020

The ESMBA Management Committee meet over Zoom on Thursday to discuss 'Safe bowls" clubs and returning under the new tier system. There is much debate as to what is and isn't allowed under tier two, we are seeking further advise from the Department of Culture, media, and Sport but will issue a full statement after our next meeting on Tuesday 1st December 2020.

Yours sincerely,

Barry Hedges ESMBA Chairman on behalf of ESMBA Management Committee